
�A Moment in Time� set to close
9/23/14

There will be a closing reception for “A Moment in Time,” a first solo photography/ceramic show by Susanne Brandt, AU Class of 1991,
Saturday, Sept. 27, from 5-7 p.m. at the Studio Vendome Projects, 32 Grand St. (corner of Thompson St.), New York, NY. The show,
which runs through Tuesday, Sept. 30, features Susanne&s infrared photography printed on metal and focusing on Manhattan, London,
and Santa Fe, as well as her Raku fired ceramic pieces. A percentage of the sales of the photographs and ceramics will benefit The
American Theatre Wing. Gallery hours are Tuesdays-Fridays 11 a.m.-6 p.m. and Saturdays from noon-5 p.m. For more gallery
information, please email Gallery@Studio9Vendome.com or call 646.65.2466.

Susanne&s photography and ceramics have been exhibited in solo and group shows on the East Coast. For more information go to:

www.brandtstudio.com

mailto:Gallery@Studio9Vendome.com
http://www.brandtstudio.com/

